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Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening - Thursday 17 March 2022 

We are writing to inform you that due to a steady rise in positive cases of Covid-19, and the need to mitigate 
any incidents that could lead to a reduction in learner attendance, we have taken the difficult decision to 
move the Year 10 Parents’ Evening from a physical to virtual event. This will now be held on the school-
cloud Parents Evening System. All previous bookings will automatically transfer to the virtual event. 

The online booking system will continue to allow appointment bookings until 4pm on Wednesday 16 
March. To book appointments please access our Holderness Academy & Sixth Form College Online Parents’ 
Evening System via the following link https://holdernessacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk.  

Prior to the event, a guide detailing how to access this system will be sent out. Once connected to the 
appointment a 5-minute timer will advise you of how long you have left on the call with each member of 
staff and will disconnect automatically to allow the teacher to move onto their next appointment. 

Should you experience difficulties accessing the online system, please contact 
ICTHelpdesk@holderness.academy for assistance. Please remember to include your full name, child’s 
name, and their tutor’s name.  

If you are unable to attend the Virtual Parents’ Evening, and would like feedback on your child’s progress, 
please contact the main office on 01482 899315 or email office@holderness.academy.  

We hope that you will find this event both useful and informative and would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your continued support. In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mrs Edmonson, Year 10 Pastoral Manager, via email edmondsonk@holderness.academy  
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mr J Tupai                               Mrs K Edmondson 
Progress Leader                     Pastoral Manager  


